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March 30, 2018

Mr. Max Edleson
89242 Fir Butte Road
Eugene, OR 97402-9305

Dear Max,

Thank you for contacting me to share your views about S. 1480. I appreciate knowing your
views on this matter.

This legislation falls under the jurisdiction of the Senate Finance Committee. While I am not a
member of that Committee, I want to assure you that I will be following the progress of this bill,

and I will keep your views in mind if this or related legislation comes before the full Senate for
consideration.

If you would like to know more about my work in the Senate, please go to my website,
http://merkley.senate.gov/, to sign up for my e-newsletter updates or to email me directly.

Again, thank you for contacting me. Please stay in touch.

All my best,

N

Jeffrey A. Merkley
United States Senator
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